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THE EU Chemicals Directive 1907/2006 REACH

Dear Sir / Madam, 

We thank you for your query regarding the EU Chemicals Directive (REACH). 

With regards to your query concerning the European Community Regulation on 
chemicals and their safe use No. 1907/2006 (REACH), we would like to inform you 
the following.  
The responsibilities mentioned in the REACH regulation do not apply to you as user, 
but apply to the producer or importer of the products.  

Our company Jeveka, as importer and supplier of fasteners and tools, is aware of its 
responsibilities in relation to article 33 in REACH. Jeveka B.V. guarantees that it will 
comply with these responsibilities in as far as the regulation applies to its products.   

Until today no information is present that products supplied by us contain substances 
from the candidate list (SVHC-211) from January 2021 in a way that they conflict with 
the EU Chemicals Directive 1907/2006 REACH. 

Kind regards, 

Jeveka 
Quality Management 
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